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The mid -year highlight of 
our club is the Fatherõs 
Day Car Show, held in 
conjunction with the 
Road Relics of the AACA.   
For several years now, 
due to the leadership of 
the Spillers, we have 
made a significant impact 
on this celebration of old 
cars and the old man.  
Last year, with the help of 
the T Fords of Texas, we 
had a record number of 
Model Tõs on display.   
We will begin the day 
early about 8:00 AM by 
erecting a large hospital-
ity area to provide shade 
for the members and 
guests.  Refreshments 

will be available and we 
will again provide lunch 
for our members and 
guests.   
The Model Tõs on display 
get a lot of attention at the 
show and we will answer 
questions from spectators 
while they tell us about 
the car their grandfather 
had that they loved so 



Minutes of the April Meeting 

By Joyce Shierlow, Secretary 

     
 

                        MINUTES OF THE APRIL 2015 MEETING 

 

 The regular monthly meeting of the Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies was called to order at 7 pm on April 21, 2015, 

by President, John Anderson.  He welcomed 25 members and 1 guest, Lizabeth Miller, sister of Jan Donnell 

who is visiting from Carrollton, TX. 

  WELLNESS REPORT was given by Cynthia Hadorn and she stated that she sent a synpathy card to 

the Donnells and a get well card to Carolyn Spillers.  Carolyn fell and was in the hospital for a few days.  

However, she has pretty much recovered now and is present at tonightôs meeting. 

 MEMBERSHIP REPORT: There were no new members to report 

 John asked if there were any additions or corrections to the MINUTES as printed in the newsletter.  

There were none so Bob Ross made a motion to accept the minutes as written and George Hack seconded the 

motion.  Motion carried.. 

 TREASURERôS REPORT was given by Jan Donnell and she stated that the bank balance is sufficient 

for the club needs at this time. George Brunner made a motion to accept the report as given and Joe Pinnelli 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

 SHOW & TELL: Robert Norberg won the prize for his spark plug.  No one else had a display. 

 CALENDAR: the Pate Swap Meet is on April 30-May 3, 2015 at the TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY 

just west of Fort Worth, TX. 

 The annual T SHOW in San Antonio is May 23rd.  All planning to attend will meet at the Donnellôs and 

depart in caravan at 8:30 am 

 

 The MODEL T HOMECOMING is June 4-6 in Richmond, Indiana. 

 

 The JULY 4TH PARADE  in Martindale.  All attending will go to Mrs. Lathamôs for lunch after the pa-

rade. 

 

 The TEXAS T PARTY is Sept. 30-Oct 3, 2015 in Uvalde, TX.  Deadline for registration is August 1, 

2015. 

 

 November 7, 2015 is the KINGSBURY FLY-IN. Joe Pinnelli will again lead this tour. 

 

 The annual CHRISTMAS PARTY is Saturday, December 5, 2015. 

 

 The REFRESHMENT BREAK was for the refreshments brought by Joyce Shierlow and Stella Unger. 

 The 50/50 DRAWING was won by Robert Norberg. 

 

 J. C. Carter had the PROGRAM for the evening.  He had a video showing HOW TO MAKE RAIL-

ROAD TIES, FROM THE BEGINNING. The film was taken in the 1920's so there were no modern chain 

saws available.  The men used 2 man crosscut saws and axes .  While some of the logs were carried off on 

trucks, the main mode of transportation was via rivers, often causing log-jams.  Very dangerous work. 

 Bob Ross made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried at 8:35 pm 
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        John 

We have had some really diverse 

weather this year.  I know we are  

ahead on rainfall amounts and the 

Highland Lakes are up significantly 

but still behind the 50 year average.  

It makes it doubly hard to schedule 

outdoor events such as Model T 

Tours.  Pate Swap Meet had 5 days of 

absolutely great weather!  Cool, no 

rain, and lots and lots of sunshine.  

Now we are keeping our fingers 

crossed that it will not rain next 

weekend in San Antonio.  The 

weather forecast is not very promis-

ing but we should know as the week-

end gets closer.  (I would not want to 

be Hugh Hemphill right now)   

The Cuero tour was very successful 

and enjoyed by all who went.  Iôm 

sorry I was not able to make the Rain 

or Shine tour but lately I find my 

mouth making a lot of appointments 

my body canôt keep,   Thanks to all of 

you who make this club successful!! 

Show and Tell Winner  

Who will be the 
winner in May?  

Robert Norberg 
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much.  Most of our 
members will trailer 
their cars to the show 
field at 51st and Lamar 
in front of the Winters 
State Office Building.  
Thereõs not much shade 
so parking your Model 
T as close to some 
shade is at a premium.  
If your Model T is indis-
posed for some reason, 
come on down anyway 
and enjoy the fellow-
ship and food and help 
us entertain the thou-
sands of spectators that 
want to know about our 
unique automobiles. 
Lawn chairs are a ne-
cessity so you can be 
comfortable.  The show 
usually starts breaking 
up about 3:30 PM so 
you can be home by 
dinnertime (unless you 
have to drive back to 
San Antonio).   
 

  

Pictures from the ñRain or Shine Tourò 


